
  

 

April 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
During the Summer term, Year 5 will focusing on the Victorians. We will be looking at the Victorian era and 
its impact on our local area. As part of our enriching curriculum, we will be visiting the Black Country Living 
Museum on Monday 19th May.  
 
On the day of the visit, we will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning ready for the end of the 
school day at 3:20pm. Travel will be by coach and children will be accompanied by their class teachers (Miss 
Smith, Mrs Williams, Mrs Sidhu, Mrs Marshall) and other school staff. There may be no male staff in 
attendance. In case of emergencies, staff will enter either gender toilets to support. 
 
Children will be required to bring a packed lunch with them (unless you are entitled to Free School Meals 
and have requested your choice by returning the slip on the previous letter) and a coat in case of change of 
weather (activities are outside). They may bring up to £5 spending money for the Victorian sweet shop. We 
will not be visiting the gift shop during the visit. 
 
If you have not yet paid, the cost of the visit will be £15.90 and we are asking for this to be paid by Friday 
11th April (the start of the Easter holidays).  This can be paid by the school app or by requesting a Paypoint 
voucher. 
 
Please complete the specific consent form for the visit if you have not yet done so. Any children who have 
medication in school that will need to accompany them on the visit (e.g. inhalers) will need to complete an 
additional permission form for administering medication off site. Please ask your class teacher or the school 
office if you need this for your child. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please contact the class teachers via year5@uplandsmanor.sandwell.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Smith 
Year 5 Lead 
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